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主旨: 2020 Junior Open - Cancelled

Dear R&A Affiliate, 

Following the cancellation of The Open and due to the continuing threat posed by the spread of Coronavirus 
(COVID-19), The 2020 Junior Open scheduled to take place from July 13-15, 2020 at Littlestone Golf Club, Kent, 
England has also been cancelled.  

The Junior Open will next be played in July 2022 at a venue near to St Andrews, Scotland and further information 
will be sent to you in due course.  The 150th Open Championship will be played over the Old Course, St Andrews, 
during that same month. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your players to the next Junior Open in 2022. 
 
Thank you for your understanding at this challenging time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gillian Roy 
Manager - Amateur Championships 
T: +44 (0) 1334 460000 
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This email has been sent on behalf of The R&A. Its contents incorporate and are subject to our full email 
disclaimer which can be accessed by clicking here Full Disclaimer.  


